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Dear Faculty,  

 

This is a friendly reminder for all instructors who have not made up the class materials due to the 

snow closure on March 4, 2019 have an option to use May 15 as a make-up day. There are 

courses, such as laboratories and clinical, which may require alternate plans in identifying a 

space. If you decide on this option, kindly contact the Office of the Registrar at 

Scheduling.Registrar@Lehman.Cuny.Edu for further assistance.  
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